Minutes for April, 2009 Budgetary Affairs Meeting

Attendees:	 Houser, Morran, Rogan, Fisher , Smith,  Stites

Review March 11, 2009 meeting minutes – Minutes were approved.
Review 3rd Quarter Report – The group reviewed the report.  It was noted that we are still on target to be in the black about $200,000.  The actual yearend balance will depend on summer I tuition and summer salary expenses.
Discuss the Proposed Policy 2 Associate Faculty on pt.doc.   – The group reviewed the two proposals for allowing Associate Professors to serve on PT committees.  The committee preferred the original proposed  policy noting that the Associate Professors should be able to participate in the PT meetings fully but not to vote on cases of Full Professorship.  Keith was to pass on the comments of the committee.
Review Summer Pay Policy – This topic was again discussed.  The committee recommended capping the second summer course at $9,000 and paying 9% per course for up to two courses.  This policy is to be revisited every year.
The committee also recommended the same limits on Bloomington faculty to ensure equity with IUPUI faculty.  
Keith was to document the latest recommendation and get it to Pat Rogan.
UPDATE:  The above recommendation was not adopted.  All summer pay is to be  paid at 10% unless prorated based on number of students enrolled.  The latest policy is attached.
Discuss possible salary increase scenarios for 2010 for staff and faculty – There was really not much to discuss since there was no indication on how much funding might be available to distribute for salary increases.  Bonuses were mentioned as a possibility.










